Fedbruary 17, 1950.

Mr, Charleg Horne
Director, Federal Airways
Civil Aeronsutics Aaninietration
Department of Commerce
Washington, D, C.
Dear Mr, Hornes

Just before Mr, Carter departed
from the city, he asked that I send you the en-
closed pictures, made during your recent visit
4n Fort Worth, which he thought you #ight like
to have for your files.

Yours wvery truly,



